June, 2019
To Our Newest Class Member,

Welcome to your next adventure. I am so excited to be with you
on your journey through 5th grade. It will be an exciting year for all. T
have been working with the 5th grade team planning many interesting
and fun learning experiences.

Below is your supply list for September. I have class markers and
crayons so you do not need to purchase these. Please have all items on
the first day of school.

Supplies:

3 marble notebooks

2 soft covered flexible binder (1 inch binder is a good size)
1 pack of reinforced loose leaf paper

2 plastic folder with holes to go in the binders

3 additional folders

6 glue sticks

1 Expo marker (a dark color please)

Colored pencils

Scissors

Pencils

Supply pouch for pencils, pens, scissors and glue sticks (please
do not send in pencil boxes, they do not fit in the desk)
Box of sandwich bags

If you ever have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact
me at slopez@cmschools.org. I look forward to seeing you all in
September and hearing about your summer. We are going to have an
amazing year growing as learners,
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